
 

 

 

St Francis of Assisi Academies Trust 
Diocese of Northampton 

Company No: 8462151  

 

  
6th January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Taekwondo Club Fridays 3:30pm – 4:30pm: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in the Friday Taekwondo club. This will 

be delivered by Mr Liam John who is a highly qualified international instructor from Luton Town/Bedford/Kempston 

Taekwondo. 

The sessions will run from Friday 17th January for 8 weeks through to Friday 13th March (inclusive). 

The sessions will run in our New Hall and pupils will be able to go straight there from the lessons. They will also be 

able to get changed in the classroom as they do for PE before the session begins. 

The cost of the sessions will be £2.50 per session meaning a cost of £20.00 for the 8 week block. This is being 

subsidised using the Sports Premium fund that is allocated by government to all schools in order to promote 

physical activity for our youngsters. 

If you would like your child to participate, please return the reply slip below along with the payment in a clearly 

labelled envelope to the school office as places are limited. If you would like to discuss payment, please feel free to 

contact the school and speak with Mrs McGettigan. All discussions will be treated with the utmost sensitivity and 

confidentiality. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M McGettigan 

Headteacher 

 

Friday Taekwondo - 3.30pm – 4.30pm: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

I wish for my child to attend Friday Taekwondo and I will pick them up from the session at 4.30pm 

 

I enclose £20 for the 8 week suite of sessions 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________   Date: _________________ 

 (Parent/Carer) 

 

 
 

The information on the reply slip will ensure that members of staff can monitor the safe collection of the children involved.  
Medical information from our school database will be issued to staff in paper form to ensure that the children’s medical needs are 
accounted for.  Paper copies of the medical information and all reply slips will be destroyed the day after the trip in compliance 

with new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). 
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